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Pollution Control Board
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Reply to: ]erseyville

RECEIV
CLERK'S OFFEED

AUG 19 2004

STATE OF ILLINOIS
~ Pollution Control Board

Please be advised that the undersigned represents Whiteway Sanitation, Inc. in regard to
the above-referenced matter. It is my understanding that the President of Whiteway Santitation,
Mrs. Myrtle Pointer, sent a letter to the Illinois Pollution Control Board which was received by
the Board on August 5, 2004. I have received a copy of that letter from Javonna Homan from the
State of Illinois Attorney General’s Office. I had an opportunity to discuss with Mrs. Pointer her
letter and the Illinois Pollution and Control Board letter of August 5, 2004 indicating that the
Ilinois Pollution and Control Board was construing her letter as a reconsideration request. I have
discussed this matter in detail with Mrs. Pointer and she did not intend the letter to be a

reconsideration request of the Stipulated Agreement.

I hope that this clears up any questions that you might have regarding Mrs. Pointer’s

letter.
If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.
Very truly yours,
Cms
CCE/lar

cc: Myrtle Pointer
Javonna Homan




